

May 6, 2025

Rev. Nicolé Ferry Trinity Lutheran Church 17750 Knollwood Drive Monument, CO 80132

- 719-481-4864
- Tri-LakesCares.org
- 235 Jefferson St. Monument, CO 80132



Dear Pastor Ferry,

On behalf of Tri-Lakes Cares, I want to extend our heartfelt gratitude for your generous inkind donation. Your support is invaluable to us and makes a significant difference in the lives of those we serve.

From a small gesture like a can of food to a larger gift of transportation, no contribution is too big or too small. Recently, we had the pleasure of witnessing a heartwarming success story involving Sandra, a hardworking single mother. Thanks to the kindness of a donor, Sandra received a used van, which has been a game-changer for her. This gift of transportation allows her to maintain employment and continue caring for her family, showcasing the profound impact every donation can have. Every gift truly makes a difference!

Thank you, Pastor Ferry, for believing in us and our mission to empower people to reach for a better tomorrow. Your kindness and support are a gift to all of us at Tri-Lakes Cares!

Sincerely,

Haley Chapin

**Executive Director** 

Haley Chapin

Date

In Kind Description

4/1/2025

218lbs Pantry

Contributions of goods and services are deductible for income tax purposes as allowed by the extent of the law. We do not determine the value of your gift; that is the privilege and responsibility of the donor. Tri-Lakes Cares is a 501 (c)(3) non-profit organization. No goods or services in whole or in part were received for this donation.